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Town to begin curbside branch collection service starting May 7th   
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway will roll out its curbside 
branch collection service starting on Wednesday, May 7th. From 
May through September, collection will be conducted by 
Public Works staff on the first Wednesday of each month. The 
criteria for collection remain the same as prior years and are as 
follows: 

• Branches between 1” and 4” in diameter and 8 ft. in 
length will be accepted. 

• No willow branches, sage brush, yard clippings, twigs, 
noxious weeds, vegetation with thorns, dirt, trash, 
kitchen waste or anything contained in bags will be 
accepted. 

• No rose bushes or anything with thorns will be 
accepted! 

• Branches must be placed in the front yard by the street, 
not the alley, before 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday morning. 

 
Please note that this service is intended to facilitate small 
routine maintenance by homeowners. Professional arborist work, commercial properties, HOAs, and 
entire tree removals are not eligible for branch collection. 
 
For more information on this service, please contact the Town of Ridgway at 970-626-5308 or 
pneill@town.ridgway.co.us.  
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